Breda Recreation League
P.O. Box 302
Breda, IA 51436

The Breda Recreation League is gearing up for another summer of fun and excitement in the Little League Baseball
and Softball Program. This program gives local kids the opportunity to be active, meet new friends, and learn basic
fundamentals in the sports of baseball and softball. But most importantly, they have fun! The program also
provides life lessons in becoming a team member, having responsibilities, and witnessing triumphs and defeats.
Last year, we had 185 children participate and hope to keep that tradition going strong.

We would like to thank everyone that has previously supported this program. Over the years we’ve had a
tremendous response from the community and have been able to upgrade equipment and facilities as a result.
Our biggest improvement to date is currently under construction as the new concession stand/bathroom/storage
building should be completed later this spring.

However, each year brings new challenges with funding standard operating expenses. For example, each player
receives a team shirt and hat for participating. Other expenses include league and team insurance, general
equipment, umpire wages, and management fees for our umpire and concession stand directors. On top of that,
we still have equipment needs to furnish the new concession stand.

As a result, we are once again asking for you or your business to consider providing a donation at any of the
following levels:

Below is a list of donation levels and what your contribution will give you on top of supporting our local kids.

Level Contribution Recognition
Double Play $1-149 Name on recognition board at the ball fields
Triple Play $150-299 Sponsorship of designated game(s) posted
at concession stand; plus Double Play
recognition
Home Run $300+ Sponsorship of team with name on shirts;
plus Triple Play recognition

If you are thinking of the “Home Run” level, we are asking to have those donations in by April 3" for shirt printing
purposes. This will also be first come, first serve. If we have more “Home Run” sponsors than teams, we will assign
teams in the order we received the donations. All other donations will be accepted year round but we would like
to have them by May 1°* to make sure your name is recognized properly throughout the season.

We can’t thank you enough for your support. Your generous contribution ensures that we will have a summer
program for the youth of our communities now and in the future. We invite you to come watch a few games this
summer! If you have any questions, you can contact us at bredarecleague@yahoo.com or by contacting any one
of the members of the Breda Recreation League.

Sincerely,

Breda Recreation League
Becky Vonnahme, Jean Ludwig, Chad McDermott, Nikki Mack, Laura Sigmon & Chris Uhlenkamp



